WILLIAMS KASTNER™

HEEC

January 29, 2015
45680.0103

VIA E-MAIL AND U.S. MAIL

Steven King

Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Re: WUTC v. Waste Control, Inc. Agreement by the Company to Extend the Statutory Period for
Acting on the Rate Request in Docket No. TG-140560 to July 1, 2015.

Dear Mr. King:

Pursuant to the initial request of the administrative law judge of January 7, 2015 and subsequent
discussion amongst all parties and the presiding officer, this is to assent to the request that Waste
Control, Inc. waive the current statutory effective date of April 1, 2015 and extend it to July 1, 2015.
Thank you for your attention to this matter and please do not hesitate to contact me should you have
any further questions on this acknowledgment.

Yours truly,

WILLIAMS KASTNER & GIBBS PLLC

Dav1d W. W1ley

G Administrative Law Judge Marguerite Friedlander
Brett Shearer, Esq.
Sally Brown, Esq.
James K. Sells, Esq.
Jacqueline G. Davis
Client
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